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Hi Kim.
 
Yes, please forward Andrew the invite.
 
Cheers
 
Adam.
 

From: Kim Kelly  
Sent: Thursday, 10 December 2020 10:32 am
To: Sherilyn Hinton ; Adam McCutcheon

; Marsha Badon 
Cc: Grant Fletcher 
Subject: FW: Meeting invite for the 21st December I just sent
 
Hi guys – see the email conversation below.  Do you want us to also invite Andrew Wharton to

this meeting on 21st December?
Kim
 

From: Grant Fletcher  
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 9:04 AM
To: Kim Kelly 
Cc: Natasha Hayes 
Subject: RE: Meeting invite for the 21st December I just sent
 
Kim
 
Thanks for this and I will attend. 
 
Separately, Tash in my team has asked that I talk to Andrew Wharton from WCC about definition
of MRT etc in the light of Daran’s comments.  Andrew is well connected with the spatial planning
in WCC and the NPS Urban Development.
 
Should we invite him to the meeting on 21 December?
 
Thanks
 
Grant
 

Grant Fletcher
Kaiwhakahaere Waka-ā-rohe|Manager, Regional Transport
Greater Wellington Te Pane Matua Taiao
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From: Kim Kelly < > 
Sent: Tuesday, 8 December 2020 10:15 AM
To: Nick Potter ( ) < >; Grant Fletcher

>; Tim Shackleton >
Cc: 
Subject: Meeting invite for the 21st December I just sent
 
Hi as part of the next piece of work from the WRGF we have started meetings on all the work
required for the NPSUD and the Freshwater package – including the NPSFM.  At a recent
meeting we had we agree that one key piece of early work is to get regionally agreed definitions
on things eg rapid transit, walkable neighbourhoods so that we can have some regional
consistency.
 

Amy suggested that I invite you to the meeting on 21st where we are discussing (and hopefully
agreeing) these things.  If you cannot attend then let me know and perhaps I can get your input
on this work beforehand
Kim Kelly
ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If
you are not the named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy,
distribute or take any action in reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and
notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed are
solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the organisation.
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